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     A workshop with the Supervisors was held Monday, December 21, 2015 at 8:20 a.m. in the Township 
Building.  The workshop was advertised as required by law in the local paper.  Those present were Barry, 
Schrope, Jim Fuller, Annette Mullen and Vicki Jenkins.   
     There was no public comment.    
     Barry Schrope advised the billing the township has received the billing for the treasurer bond.  The 
bond amount is for $500,000.  Barry stated the amount of the bond is much more than what is in the 
township checking account and asked the other supervisor about lowering the bond to $200,000.  All 
supervisors were in agreement.  Vicki Jenkins will contact W.J. Moore, Inc. for a revised bill and bond.    
     Barry Schrope advised a letter has been received from Babst Calland the attorney for Glenn O. 
Hawbaker, Inc. demanding final payment be made.  The supervisors will review the letter and discuss it at 
their next meeting.   
     The supervisors worked on the revised fee schedules for zoning permits, driveway permits, subdivision 
fees, etc.  A resolution will be drafted for adoption amending the fees for zoning permits for the January 
meeting.  The supervisors will continue to work on the subdivision fees.     
      Barry Schrope made a motion to adjourn the workshop at 9:10 a.m., Annette Mullen second the 
motion, with all in favor.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Vicki L. Jenkins 
Twp. Secretary 


